
GCDHH Office Closed
Until Further Notice

Due to the COVID-19, GCDHH has decided to close our office until further
notice. This is for the safety of both our clients and our staff. We thank you in

advance for your understanding!

https://youtu.be/Cn233o3bmkk


Events:

Our closed captioned movie
night for "A Quiet Place Part 2"
has been postponed indefinitely
due to the COVID-19. We will
plan a new date as soon as the
movie release date has been
updated!

GCDHH's Tax Day 2020 has
been canceled due to the
COVID-19. If you have any
questions or concerns, please
email Andrea Alston at
aalston@gcdhh.org. We look
forward to hosting Tax Day in
2021!


